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Central Oregon Builders Association (COBA) is pleased to submit testimony in favor 

of Senate Bill 967. This bill provides the necessary clarity to increase local 

jurisdictions' ability to improve and speed up infrastructure planning, and provide 

another infrastructure funding option. In turn, this will speed up housing production 

timelines by increasing access to land whose needed infrastructure was previously 

too expensive to develop.  

 

This is a valuable tool to add to the toolbox of infrastructure development, and COBA 

strongly urges the Committee to support SB 967. 


